Franklin R. Dillman

2273 C. R. 54 West

Notasulga, AL 3866

frank@frankdillman.com
February 23, 2013

Honorable Karey Thompson

214 Farmville Road
Notasulga, AL 36866

Dear Honorable Thompson:

I am writing you as my Macon County Board of Education elected official. 

The purpose of the enclosed correspondence is evident in nature.  
In compliance with Alabama State Code, Section 36-12-40, I am requesting copies of the Superintendent and Macon County Board of Education board members’ out of state travel documents between June 1, 2011 and September 30, 2012.  

The enclosed copies of letters addressed to Dr. Jacqueline Brooks, Superintendent Macon County Schools on December 2, 2012 and January 21, 2013 remain unaddressed and answered. 

May I please point out I am not requesting meal receipts or duplicate copies.  There were 16 duplicate copies in the copies I received from the school board in November of last year.  I paid for those copies showing good faith.  
I am requesting summary travel documents similar to “Professional Development Travel Reimbursement Request” and the “Macon County Board of Education Travel and Professional Leave Request Form” and travel itineraries and hotel receipts for all out of state travel for the Superintendent and Macon County Board of Education board members between June 1, 2011 and September 30, 2012.
I would appreciate a response from you by March 7, 2013 notifying me when I will have the requested documents  

I look forward to your response.  

Respectfully,

Frank Dillman

Encl:  Copy of my correspondence to Macon County School Superintendant dated August 20, 2012, December 2, 2012, and January 21, 2013  
